
From: Katie Mitchell
To: David J. Apol; Mike Catanzaro
Cc: Robert Walker
Subject: Re: Request for meeting
Date: Monday, February 06, 2017 10:19:22 AM

They're still available, feel free to call in if you're able! 

Katie Mitchell
CGCN Group

www.cgcn.com

From: David J. Apol <djapol@oge.gov>
Sent: Monday, February 6, 2017 10:17:59 AM
To: Katie Mitchell; Mike Catanzaro
Cc: Robert Walker
Subject: RE: Request for meeting
 

For some very strange reason, I’m locked out of my phone.  I’ll call in now on my cell if folks
are available.   

 

From: Katie Mitchell [mailto: ] 
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 10:10 AM
To: Mike Catanzaro; David J. Apol
Subject: RE: Request for meeting
Importance: High

 

David, my apologies, there was an issue with the conference line that Rob Walker sent out, the
corrected number is: 

 

KATIE MITCHELL | CGCN GROUP

1101 K STREET, NW, SUITE 650 WASHINGTON, D.C. 20005

 / www.cgcn.com

 

From: Mike Catanzaro 
Sent: Sunday, February 5, 2017 6:04 PM
To: David J. Apol <djapol@oge.gov>
Cc: Katie Mitchell >
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(b)(6)     

(b)(6)     
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Subject: RE: Request for meeting

 

Thanks David.  That works.  We will send you the dial-in.  Rob Walker and Tom Hicks, our
firm's attorneys, will be joining as well.  

Sent from my Windows Phone

From: David J. Apol
Sent: ‎2/‎4/‎2017 9:31 AM
To: Mike Catanzaro
Subject: Re: Request for meeting

Sure!

 

How about Monday at 10?

 

 

 

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Verizon Wireless 4G LTE network.

From: Mike Catanzaro

Sent: Friday, February 3, 2017 6:44 PM

To: David J. Apol

Cc: Steve Clark

Subject: Request for meeting

 

David, hope you are well.  I am considering a position in the White House National Economic
Council.  I am currently a percentage partner at a lobbying firm, and before I enter the federal
government, I want to be absolutely sure that any payment from my firm is reviewed and
approved by OGE, and that I and my firm follow every relevant ethical and statutory guideline
and requirement.  Robert Walker of Wiley Rein is our firm’s ethics counsel, and he suggested
I contact you.  Would you be available for a meeting or conference call early next week? 
Thanks for considering.

 

Best,



Mike

MIKE CATANZARO | CGCN GROUP

1101 K STREET, NW, SUITE 650 WASHINGTON, D.C. 20005

 / www.cgcn.com

OGE Confidential Notice: This email, including all attachments, may constitute a Federal
record or other Government property that is intended only for the use of the individual or
entity to which it is addressed. This email also may contain information that is privileged,
confidential, or otherwise protected from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the
intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the transmission to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying or use
of this email or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error,
please notify the sender by responding to the email and then immediately delete the email.
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